Department of the Built Environment

WAB Hampson BA (Hons), DipTP, MRTPI Chief Planning Officer and Development Director

Elaine Quigley
Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WCIH 8ND



Telephone 020 7332 1704 Fax 020 7332 1806 Email gemma.delves @cityoflondon.gov.uk

Your ref 2014/5909/P Our ref CD0057

Case Officer Gemma Delves

Date 28 October 2014

Dear Elaine

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT (as amended)

79 - 86 Chancery Lane, variation of condition 3 of planning permission ref 2013/2159/P

I refer to your letter of the 2nd October 2014 concerning the above.

The City of London does not wish to make any observations in relation to this proposal.

Yours sincerely

. , .

Ted Rayment Assistant Director Development Management